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NATIONAL CONFERENCE OF STATE LBGISLATURES

1560 BROADWAY SUITE700  Denver, COLORADO 80202
303.830-2200 PAX: 303-863-8003

September 29, 1995

Ms. Corinne Macaluso

U.S. Department of Energy

c/o Lois Smith

TESS

600 Maryland Ave., SW, Suite 695
Washington, DC 20024

Attention: Section 180(c) commments
Dear Ms. Macaluso,

Thank you for the additional opportunity to cornment on implementation of Section
180(c) of NWPA, as represented by the Notice of Inquiry, Supplemental Information,
dated July 12, 1995. The July 12 notice seems to fairly present the comments we sent on
May 18, 1995. At this point in time, NCSL offers no additional comments. We do look
forward to continuing the dialogue with you as Section 180(c) implementation

progresses.

Sincerely,

%we.w

Program Principal, Transportation
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